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Update for Post-LPN BN students – course prerequisites 

Athabasca University Post-LPN Bachelor of Nursing students were advised previously that,             
as of this fall, an average grade threshold calculation of 3.0 would be required for NURS 401, 
NURS 435, NURS 437 and NURS 441. This will not be implemented on Sept. 1, 2016.  

Students meeting the course prerequisites for NURS 401, NURS 435, NURS 437 or NURS 441, 
are eligible to add their names to the appropriate course list for winter 2017 clinicals.  

Please consult the Post-LPN BN Professional (Clinical) Preparation Guide for more information. 

The Faculty of Health Disciplines has deferred implementation of the proposed change to the 
prerequisite grade calculation in order to complete additional review. 

Further communication will be sent later this fall, advising students about prerequisite 
requirements that will be in effect for May 2017, and beyond. 

Please contact your advisor at bnadvisor@athabascau.ca or bnclinical@athabascau.ca if you 
have any questions. 
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